

PRESBYTERIAN CHURC 22 SEPTEMBER 2019

Women's Discipleship Groups

Instead of our regularly scheduled Ladies' Bible Study, this Tuesday our monthly discipleship groups will meet. If you are not currently involved in this ministry and wish to know more, contact Ginny Morrison (ginnymorrison@hotmail.com).

Parish Choir Season Begins

This fall, the Parish Choir will be preparing several pieces to sing for a special Advent service on Sunday, December 8th. Rehearsals will be held Wednesday nights at 7 PM, beginning this week. The program will include works by Vivaldi, Holst, and more. Singers ages 12 and up are invited to join, both beginners and more experienced. If you have questions about your skill level, feel free to ask Henry or Mirandi. Come join us!

Kingdomtide 2019

Plan to join us on Wednesday evenings starting October 2nd at 6 PM for our Kingdomtide series. Evenings will include a catered dinner, devotions, and choir. The cost for dinner is \$5 for individuals or \$20 maximum for families. Please RSVP by signing up in the foyer or emailing Teresa in the church office.

Congregational Meeting: October 6th

For the past several months our Strategic Planning Committee has been working on a comprehensive plan for the ministry and vision of Parish Pres. On Sunday, October 6th at 10 AM (during the Sunday School hour), the committee will present their plan to the congregation. Our elders urge you to attend this vital presentation. In the meantime, please pray that the Lord would unite our hearts and our resources for the great task of proclaiming the Good News of the Gospel from Franklin to the uttermost parts of the earth in both word and deed.

September Book of the Month

Purchase a copy of the ESV Scripture Journal for 1-2 Thessalonians from the bookshelf today. This journal has the ESV Scripture passage on one page and lines for journaling, taking notes, or writing prayers on the other side. It is a great resource for personal devotions and following along with the sermon series.



There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen. E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call: office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029 4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Baby Shower

Women and girls of Parish, the hospitality team invites you to celebrate with us in honoring our first-time Mom, Sarah Dye, on the recent arrival of Baby Odin. Join us on Saturday, September 28th from 3:30 to 5:00 PM at the Easterday home (2805 West Linden Avenue in Nashville). Sarah is registered at Amazon and Target. Contact Carin Meerdink (joelandcarin@themeerdinks.org) with questions.

Parish Country Fair

The Parish Country Fair is scheduled for Saturday, October 26th from 10 AM to 4 PM. This fun event will include handmade goods, food, and more. Additional help is still needed. Vendors and volunteers are asked to contact Charissa Ragsdale (charissame@gmail.com). More details will be coming soon!

Calendar

Today—

Worship 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM

Nursery Volunteers for Next Week

First Service: Kimberly Yates and Brandon Goodin (Charlie's Buddy—Matt Morrison)

Sunday School: Sabine Barnett, Ben or Laurel Hathaway, and Addie Blair

Second Service: JoEllen Thatcher, Daniel Noor, and Jillian Bender

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

9/22—Brandon Blair and Addie Blair

9/29—No Volunteers Needed (Goulds Away)

Second Service—

9/22—June Kern and Beatrice Faires

9/29—Bettyann Henderson

Linens:

September—Lisa Allen

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org